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I am responding to the proposed transfer of assets at the North Kelvin Meadow and Children’s Wood.
The land has been disputed between the Council and the local community for practically 30 years.

The proposals for housing have been rejected each time with Reporters’ decisions strongly favouring the
retention of the open space.

The current proposal to grant a 25 year lease to the Childrens Wood group is laudable. However the clause to
retain the right of Glasgow Council to reclaim the land ( for educational buildings? ) at any point completely
undermines the intent. ?

Any restrictive condition like this will inhibit the community from seeking grant approvals in support of the

community plans. The suggestion of even educational buildings also undermines the intent of the 2 Reporters
decisions that the land should not be developed.

This restrictive condition must be withdrawn by GCC and allow the lease proposal to go ahead in the
meaningful way as was intended.






